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Oregon is a leader in safe and effective voting. Vote by mail should be the standard 

everywhere. There is no evidence of mass fraud or anything else that would warrant 

moving backwards like this. This proposal harms everybody and needs to be 

opposed. Do not repeal vote by mail. Do not go back to voting in person.  Eliminating 

vote by mail would mean only the jobless could easily go to the polls. Those of us 

that work for a living would prefer keeping the current system.  


